
DRAFT MINUTES 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 14, 2011 
 
PRESENT:  Bob Boynton, Chairman, Jack Messe, David McTigue, Doug Waitt, 
Matthew Oliveira, Joanne Meshna 
ABSENT:  Dixie Rhoads 
 
The meeting was called to order at the Town Office at 7:30 p.m. 
 
David made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 9, 2011 meeting.  Jack 
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Trails:  Jack and Matt will make arrangements to walk the Kellogg trail and lay it out. 
 
Jack and David will make arrangements to monitor the Currier property. 
 
Lands:  The owner of the land being considered for prime wetlands designation has not 
returned Bob’s calls.  Another wetland needs to be identified for possible designation. 
 
Communications:  Matt is waiting for Dixie to finalize her property description for the 
update of the brochure. 
 
Water Resources:  David is working on the amendment to the Zoning Ordinance on 
natural woodlands buffer.  He distributed and members discussed some questions he had. 
 
New Business:  The family of Harland Winslow who passed away on November 20 
requested that memorial donations go to the Conservation Commission or the Souhegan 
Ambulance Service.  The Commission has received two donations and members 
expressed their appreciation. 
 
Doug made a motion to donate $100.00 to the Monadnock Conservancy.  Matt seconded 
the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
     Joanne Meshna, Secretary 
 
 
      



 
 
 


